

GLENN W. SAUNDERS, JR. Executive Vice President

April 6, 1970

Mr. Edward Sharp 2502 Gold Cup Lane Reston, Virginia

Dear Ed:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the petition regarding consolidation of the Homeowners Associations forwarded by you to Mr. Magness.

The points in your petition will be considered by the new Homeowners Association Board of Directors prior to making a decision on the new organizational structure.

We appreciate your interest in this matter.

Sincerely,

GWS, Jr./eck

Glenn W. Saunders, Jr.